
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  8th March 2024 
 

 
Collective Worship Dates 

 

Whole School – Science Assembly 15.3.2024 
Whole School Celebration Assembly 22.3.2024 

Whole School Easter Worship 28.3.2024  2pm in Church 
 

DREAM Awards 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Ari Winter Dolcie Leo Arthur 

Year 1 Henri Elliot Deri Max Sophia 

YEAR 2 James Luna H Evelyn Max Mollie 

YEAR 3 Willow Teddy Suzie Oliver D Elliot 

YEAR 4 Noah D Izabelle Nathan Isla Olivia 

YEAR 5 Cassidy Sapphire Archie Alex Frankie 

YEAR 6 Joey Jamie Ruby Bethany Daisie 

 

Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/E 3rd March 2024 Y1 and Y3 = 99% 
 

 
Prescription Medicines in School 

From next week, school will no longer administer medicines where the prescription 
requires the child to be given the dosage three times per day.  The second dose should be 

given by the parent once the child is collected from school at the end of the school day. 
This will allow ample time for a third dosage to be given before bedtime.    

 
 
 
 



 
 

School Car Park 
 

Parents are reminded that the school car park is for staff and school visitors only.  If you 
are dropping off or collecting children throughout the school day or passing over 

forgotten items, please park on Old Lane and walk into school. 
Thank you. 

 
 

Science Week 
Between 11th and 15th March we will be celebrating British Science Week.  This year we 

will be celebrating the theme ‘Time’.  During their science lesson, the children will be 
taking part in a number of activities relating to this topic.  We will end the week on 

Friday, 15th March with a celebratory assembly at 3pm in the school hall.  Family 
members are invited to attend. 

 

 
 
 

St Helens Rugby Team Visit 
On Wednesday, 6th March,  Will Roberts and Dayon Sambou from Saints Rugby came into 
school to talk to the children about World Book Day.  They discussed the importance of 
reading and shared with us their favourite childhood books.  The players answered lots of 
questions from the children, some about reading, most about rugby!  Thank you Will and 
Dayon for visiting Corpus Christi. 
 

 



 
Easter Egg Own Clothes Day 

 

 
 
On Thursday, 14th March we will be holding an own Clothes Day to support Teardrops 
local food bank.  Children can bring in an Easter Egg to donate to the appeal.  Please refer 
to the Schoolspider message sent yesterday.  Thank you 

 
Easter Competition – Decorate An Egg! 

To celebrate Easter this year, school will be holding a Decorate an Egg Competition! 
Children across all classes are invited to submit an entry for a chance to win a prize.   

 
There will be three prize categories:- 

Nursery/Reception 
KS1 
KS2 

There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place in each category. 
 

Entries can be brought into school on either Monday 25th March or Tuesday, 26th March.  
Entries after this date will not be judged.   The prizes will be awarded on 27th March. 

Good Luck! 
 

 
 

 



Easter Bingo 
 

 
 
 

Corpus Christi Out and About…… 
Sophia (Y1) competed in her second ever dressage test last week with her pony Milly. 

Together, they won their class. Both were very pleased with their red rosette! 

 
 

 



St Helens 10K 

 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Dodson who completed the St Helens 10k on Sunday, 3rd March in 
an impressive 52 minutes! Well done Mrs Dodson from all at Corpus Christi. 

 
The running achievements continued over the weekend with Owen (Y6) running for 

Merseyside in the National Cross-Country Championships. Not only was he placed within 
the top 50% of Year 6 boys, but he was also the only representative for St Helens schools. 

Congratulations Owen, we are very proud of you. 

 



 
Easter Holidays 

 
School closes at 3.30pm on Thursday, 28th March 2024 and re-opens on Monday, 15th 

April 2024. 
 

…………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


